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Friday 19th July 2024, 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

 
 
I would like to start the final newsletter of the year by thanking you all for your support over the last three academic 
terms. As always, the timetable has been very hectic at times but we are grateful for the patience you have shown 
through our many emails, letters and updates! Although it has been busy, we hope that the children are leaving with 
lots of wonderful memories and have enjoyed a whole range of experiences across the year groups. I have attached 
our Summer Term Round Up to celebrate some of these opportunities the children have had during the final term.  
 
On behalf of the staff, I would also like to extend our thanks for all the kind messages, cards and gifts that we have 
received and would like to reiterate that it is such a privilege and pleasure to teach the fabulous pupils that we have in 
our school. We are immensely proud of all of the children and know they are ready to embrace their next adventures, 
whether that be back with us in their September classes or in their new secondary schools. We hope that the children 
who are moving on to their new settings keep in touch and we can’t wait to hear how they all get on!  
 
We would also like to say a very fond farewell to the fabulous staff who are stepping out on their own new 
adventures. Mrs McCullough, Mr Andrews, Miss Digedan and Ms Hulyer have all been such wonderful members of our 
school community and will be greatly missed. I know that they are also very grateful for the generosity and kindness 
that has been shown to them by everyone and they have all promised to come back and visit soon! 
 
All that is left is for me to wish you all a wonderful summer, hopefully with some nice weather! 
 
See you all in September! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs A Harvey 
Headteacher  
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